
What Wild Things Are Going on in K and 1? 
3/24/25 

From now until Easter we are studying the events of the 

Passion History during our Christ-light lessons.  This week we 

are learning about the events on Good Friday. Our first 

lesson is “Jesus is Crucified” followed by “Our Savior Dies.” 

We see that as Jesus cried out, “It is finished!” he fulfilled all 

that was needed to redeem us. It leads us to have hearts full 

of thankfulness to our Lord for this amazing gift. We value 

the gift of salvation as our most precious possession. 

 

Kindergarteners The kindergarteners are starting to learn about the letter Mm this week. The 

new story we will read is about Superkid Cass who is going to plan a fun scavenger hunt for the 

Superkids.  

 

As the kindergarteners bring home each of their reading books, please take time to use them at 

home for review. Have your child read the stories in there to you, practice reading the words on 

each page that they have filled in and ask them questions about the work that they did. The extra 

review is so great for these developing readers, and the children have worked very hard this year. 

Parents and loved ones showing interest in their reading skills helps them to grow in their love 

for reading. 

 

Our first graders are working on the “aw” sound this week. Along with 

the “aw” words, they have five memory words to learn. The next 

spelling test is on Friday, March 28. We will also read a fun story this 

week about the Superkids fixing up their club to hopefully win a “Grand 

Land” contest.  

 

Family Entertainment Night is coming up on April 11, so please save 

the date for a fun-filled evening! Our k-8 students will be performing 

a musical called, “Yee-Haw!” If you hear your children singing silly 

songs with a cowboy flair in the coming weeks, they are probably 

singing something from our musical.  

Costumes for this play will be totally cowboy/cowgirl themed. Your child should wear jeans or 

jeanskirt, cowboy boots if you have them or tennis shoes, a plaid shirt or western style shirt, 

and an accessory like a bandanna or cowboy hat.  Please look around in the next few weeks for 

an outfit that will work for your child in this theme. 

First Grade Spelling 

List: 

1. law 

2. saw 

3. dawn 

4. lawn 

5. crawl 

6. come 

7. coming 

8. they 

9. our 

10. put 

11.  



Family Entertainment Night is a fun evening, but takes a lot of help to make it run smoothly. 

There is a Sign-up Genius link on our school website for people to volunteer to help out that 

evening. We have light refreshments that evening, so you could help by bringing a snack. Or 

maybe if snacks aren’t your thing, you could help with organizing the baskets for the drawings, 

setting up the food, or cleaning up the kitchen at the end of the evening. All help is welcome! 

Please check out the Sign-up Genius tab on www.stjohnpeshtigo.org to see how you could take 

part in this fun filled night! 

The 3rd Quarter ends on Tuesday (3/25/25) this week. The report cards will be sent home coming 

home on Friday (3/28/25). Please look your child’s grade card over. The paper is for you to keep, 

please sign and return the envelope. Thanks! 

Hot lunch will be lasagna, buttered buns, and veggies. 
 
Let’s have a super week! 
 
Mrs. Myslik 

http://www.stjohnpeshtigo.org/

